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                                                                                           Friday 15th September 2017. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                 

 

Hedgehog and Foxes Class – Open Class ‘Tea Party’ – Monday 25th September 2:30pm.  

 

You are invited to come and celebrate the end of our ‘Monarch’ mini-topic by joining us for our 

open classroom.  

 

This will be an opportunity to look through the children’s books and join us for a tea party fit for 

a queen! 

 

Party Food.  

 

The children will need to bring in their own paper plate of party food – please remember we 

are a ‘nut free’ school. We will provide every child with a paper plate. 

 

If you are able to attend our tea party, please bring your child’s plate of food with you.  

 

If you cannot come to our party, please give a covered plate of party food for your child to 

bring to school with them that morning.  

 

Clothing.  

 

This will be a non-school uniform day for Foxes and Hedgehogs Class.  

 

The children are invited to dress either as a king, queen or as a special guest to a Royal Tea 

Party.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

With best wishes,  

 

Mrs Baker and Ms Jackman 
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